
Section 2: Feedback received to Design Principles stakeholder review 
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RiverOak Strategic Partners Limited 
 

  
 

17th January 2019 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Manston Airport Airspace Design Principles Engagement 

Thank you for allowing NATS the opportunity to respond to your Design Principles Review in 
support of your airspace change proposal. NATS look forward to working together with RiverOak 
Strategic Partners & Manston Airport throughout the CAP 1616 process, and the wider 
programme of airspace modernisation, in order to make the change suitable for all stakeholders.  
We have enjoyed a positive, collaborative start to the process and look forward to continuing in 
that vein. 

Our response to the review is attached, and we understand that the responses from all 
stakeholders will be used to derive the final set of design principles.   

We look forward to continuing to work together, along with the other stakeholders in your 
process, in the wider programme of work that this airspace change is part of. Should you have 
any comments or questions then please do not hesitate in contacting me. 

Kind regards 
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